
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

School Learning & Information on the School Website 

At Bartons, all of the staff work hard to make the school 

the best it can be. Staff are highly skilled, highly organised 

and want every child to do well. Everyone is friendly; 

always approachable and they are happy to help. We work 

hard to ensure that all of the learning and additional 

activities are balanced well and support our wider 

curriculum. Most of our clubs are run by school staff and 

they do this voluntarily for free, giving up their own time to 

support the children. We also plan trips carefully that 

enhance learning and support the primary curriculum well.  

To ensure that parents are fully involved in their children’s 

education, we share this great learning and all of the 

activities on the school website. Each class has a ‘Class 

Page’ and the teachers keep this updated regularly so 

that families can see what the children have been doing. A 

termly topic newsletter, outlining the learning, is posted 

each term and this year includes an overview of the 

upcoming trips and costs for the year. The teachers love 

sharing what we have all been doing so please take some 

time to have a look. The information is all there to help 

you. Over the year, you will see a wealth of learning and 

lots of enjoyment shown by the children.  

New House Captains 

This week, our Year 6 children 

prepared and read out their speeches 

in assembly, hoping to be elected as 

this years House Captains.  All of the 

candidates read really well and were excited to share their 

aspirations and promises to persuade the captive audience 

to vote for them. Well done to everyone who put themselves 

forward. The elections took place today and the newly 

elected House captains will be announced on Monday so 

good luck to everyone.  
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Have a great weekend!  Best wishes Kate Powell 

Harvest Festival 6th October 

On Monday 6th October, we will hold our annual Harvest 

Festival special assembly where we ask the children to  

bring to school essential food items and to think about 

others that are less fortunate than ourselves. This year, we 

will be asking for donations to support the Bognor 

Foodbank that help lots of families across our community.  

On Monday 6th, if you can, please bring in any items from 

the list below to support the appeal from the Trussell Trust. 

Items must be within date, unopened and we welcome any 

amount of donations. All the items will be displayed in table 

classes, in the hall during assembly. This is a very worthy 

cause which we are proud to support. Please note we are 

not asking for money, just one or a few food items from the 

list on the poster.  Thank you in advance for your help.  


